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Deanna read the treasurer report. Tracy Dawson motioned to approve and Rich M 2nd. Motion carried
Kim read the minutes. Cindy P motioned to approve and Tracy D 2nd. Motion carried.
Financials- Jim G was unavailable but we are close and will have the budget for July to vote on.
Pool- We are still at a standstill. We are waiting for the DOH to issue the permits. This could be into July. Cindy P asked if there is anything we can do to the surface around the pool while we are waiting. We will check into it.
50th Celebration- Lisa and Tracy are working on date and activities.
Zip lines- Danny K talked about the zip lines. It comes down to cost and insurance not allowing it. So no zip lines will be installed. Members said they would rather see the money spent on another new playground.
Member volunteers needed. Cindy volunteered her and Fred for the pool and water committee. John Allardin also for the water committee. 
Roads- Pat P talked about how bad the roads are with all the rain. Jim D has a call into Vessey for a bid to grade the road. Cindy P expressed concern with bikes and side by sides cutting corners on roads and the mud they are creating. We need to have concrete barriers put up on some corners.
Trimming trees also helps dry out the roads. Cindy P will see about an arborist coming in and the price to look at the trees.
The road to the grass pile is muddy and has standing water.
Brian spoke about the open board position. At this time we are leaving it open until next election.
Lawn service- members are not happy with the job they are doing. They are not mowing everything and hardly weed eating. Brian will be meeting with them next Friday to go over expectations and our concerns. This is just a trial year for this to see if it really works out.
A member expressed concern about our caretakers not being checked on during the week. He sees them sitting around a lot.
Pat P thanked the board for fixing bathroom 4 and dump station.
Pat P asked about a long brown tent that blocks the view in the intersection by N59. Mindi will take a picture for the board.
The board will need to check in to see if all our septics need to be pumped. It’s been awhile. A possible sign put up by dump station stating they are under surveillance. When it was pumped it had many foreign objects in it. A tennis ball, doggie poo bags etc. 
A member brought up the motorhome. Kim will see if she can get the owners name.

Kim motioned to adjourn. It was 2nd and motion carried.

Respectfully,
Kim Adams. WWP secretary





